
HOST GUIDANCE DURING COVID 9.17.2020 AMC Response 

Guidance to Hosts 

• At this time, the University does not require students to be tested for COVID-19 
before participating in clinical rotations.

• However, all students working in off-site clinics will fill out a daily online attestation 

form indicating whether they  are experiencing Covid-19 symptoms. Anyone with 

potential symptoms will be contacted by the University’s occupational health 

nurse.

• The University requires all students who think they might have Covid-19 
symptoms, or been exposed to a positive case, or receive a positive COVID-19 
test result  to self-report to the University through an online form.

• After a self-report, the CU Anschutz Occupational Health Nurse will contact the 
student within 24 hours.

• When a case is determined to be potentially positive or positive, the student is 
expected to contact the student’s preceptor AND the host.  If a student does not 
inform their preceptor and host, the University will inform the preceptor and host.

• The University’s occupational health nurse will contact all who have been in close 
contact with the student who is positive.

• In light of the severity of the pandemic, the University also encourages hosts and 
host families to inform a student if the hosts or host families are determined to be 
potentially positive or positive for COVID-19.

• If a student, host, or host family  is positive, the next steps will be made on 
a case-by-case basis.   The student, host, host family, University program 
representative, occupational health nurse and AHEC representatives will 
work together to determine the best course of action.

• We recognize that each situation is different, and we recognize that there may be 
situations beyond a student, host or host family’s control.   This includes, but is 
not limited to, situations in which a student must leave a host home, a host home 
may require additional cleaning, etc.   The University is committed to being a 
good partner through this process, so should those situations arise, please 
contact the AHEC Executive Director or email 
COAHECHousing@cuanschutz.edu.




